
 

 

  
The European Union’s ambitious regulation REACH seeks to improve human health and protect 
the environment from the risks posed by chemicals. How will the legislation affect ESA’s 
activities in the field of launchers? A one-day workshop will tackle the major issues on 13 
December at HQ Daumesnil. All staff and contractors are welcome to attend. In recent years, the 
European Union has increased its efforts to protect its citizens and the environment. Among 
other measures, it has enacted REACH, governing the Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation 
and Restriction of Chemicals – one of the most ambitious and strictest environmental regulations 
to date. The regulation has set up the European Chemicals Agency, which manages the 
technical, scientific and administrative aspects of REACH.  
For ESA’s space transportation programmes, REACH represents high strategic risk as potential 
supply chain disruptions could hamper launch vehicles production, jeopardising Europe’s 
autonomous access to space.  
On a positive note, the regulations could also create business opportunities in Europe, fostering 
innovation in new sustainable technologies.  
This workshop will address the main principles of the REACH process and their impact on space 
programmes, focusing on launch vehicles. It will present the strategy industrial actors have put 
in place to cope with the regulations, and the European-wide coordination between industry and 
space agencies, managed through the joint European Materials & Processes Technology Board. 
Presentations will offer examples of current European activities that seek to find alternatives, 
and efforts to develop new sustainable technologies. 

 



 


